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Our School Values 
Resilience        Teamwork        Respect        Pride        Curiosity 

 

 

Friday 31st March 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
From Friday 31st March, Year 6 children will be given homework to complete each 
night, including over the Easter holidays. This will be either Maths, English or 
Reading and once they return to school, the homework from the night before will be 
due in the following morning. The additional homework gives the children the 
opportunity to revise the skills they will need to use in their SATs, and provide them 
with an advantage when completing the tests.  Each piece of homework will be 
accompanied by an explanation of the skills so that they can revise methods before 
applying it to questions.  
 
Children will be provided with the answers to homework the following morning 
during early morning work. 
 
Please encourage your child to complete the homework that is set and to ask their 
teacher if there is anything they do not understand. 
 
The Year 6 Teaching Team. 
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